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March	26,	2018	
	
	
COMMUNITY	INFORMATIONAL	MEETING:	Discussion	and	presentation	of	potable	water	service	and	fire	
protection	options	for	the	residents	of	Donatello’s	Village	and	Via	Del	Sogno	Street.	
	
 
The	Whitley	County	Regional	Sewer	District	(Whitley	RSD)	hosted	a	community	meeting	at	the	Dunfee	Missionary	
Church	Thursday,	March	22nd,	2018	to	discuss	the	possibility	of	extending	optional	potable	water	and	fire	protection	
service	into	your	area.	We	did	not	find	your	name	on	the	sign-in	sheet	from	the	meeting.		

Please	find,	included	in	this	mailing	an	updated	copy	of	the	packet	that	was	handed	out	at	the	meeting.	This	packet	
summarizes	the	initial	cost	estimate	for	the	proposed	water	and	fire	protection	project.	We	have	developed	multiple	
scenarios	and	options	for	the	review	and	consideration	of	the	community.	The	information	packet	also	includes	a	
survey	sheet	to	gauge	your	interest	in	the	project	based	on	the	costs	presented.		

Please	note	that	potable	water	projects	are	entirely	voluntary	and	require	the	participation	of	a	majority	of	
homeowners	to	be	feasible.	As	you	consider	your	interest	level	in	this	project,	please	also	consider	that	your	sanitary	
sewer	bill	will	likely	go	down	if	you	connect	to	the	water	main	and	transition	from	flat	rate	to	metered	usage.		

Due	to	the	complex	nature	of	this	proposed	project,	we	will	host	another	community	meeting	with	the	residents	of	
Donatello’s	Village	and	all	of	you	for	further	discussion	and	Q&A.		If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	information	
or	the	Whitley	RSD,	please	feel	free	to	contact	the	Whitley	RSD	at	by	email	at	sewerdistrict@whitleygov.com	or	
contact	me	directly	at	lana@bcs-management.com.		We	look	forward	to	meeting	with	you.	

Sincerely,	

	
Lana	Beregszazi,	BCS	Management,	Inc.	
Managing	Director	
Whitley	County	Regional	Water	and	Sewer	District	


